Good Morning Tony,Hope your well.I thought I'd write to you direct,as 
a 
letter to Amanda to add to the minutes of the next Parish Council 

meeting would I believe be too late.I've found out that the Stratford 

East Area Planning committee could meet in Kineton as early as 1st 
June 
to decide the outcome of Betty's Field-a mere 6 weeks away!I've 
already 
asked the NP Committee for a time scale to when they can 
finalise their 
plan for Brailes-pointing out to them the 1st June 
deadline.If the 
Parish Council are there with a strong case,and the NP 
Committee 
sitting beside them,also stating Brailes doesn't need a 
housing estate 
there-may sway them(even though they seem to pass 
everything these 
days!).But to do all this before 1st June,the 
proposal at the last 
Parish Council meeting to invite the EA and WCC 
to its monthly meeting 
most happen now,or else the 1st June will have 
passed!Can we get them 
at the end of April meeting?and if so,we can 
show them,by turning out 
in force from the village,how strongly we 
object to flooding and 
Betty's Field.Time is running out fast to save 
our beautiful little 
Orchard Close,Regards,Gary
